Grange View C.E. First School, Widdrington  
Football Club starts:  Tuesday, 8th September 2015 until July 2016
Dear Parents

Please could you go through the attached Code of Conduct with your footballer.  Once he/she understands what we are asking of him/her, please get him/her to sign it and return to us as soon as possible.
This Code of Conduct Contract has come about as a result of comments from parents, and as an outcome of a recent committee meeting.  It applies to ALL children who train with or play for Grange View Football After School Club.  We hope that you agree with the principles contained within. 

Most children are already fulfilling most of the code and your continued support in these areas really is appreciated.  We feel that is important now to make sure that all children understand fully what is expected from them when they participate in training and match play.
You may be aware of a yellow/red card system.  A “yellow card” warning is given to any child who breaches the code of conduct.  A second breach will lead to a “red card” and in this case the child in question will have to leave the training session, will be handed over to the adult responsible for that child, and he will not be allowed to participate in the next training session.  This may seem harsh, but we feel that it is necessary to ensure that those children who are participating according to the code, get the most out of the coaching and maximum enjoyment from the session.

Essential equipment for all footballers consists of football boots, football socks and shinpads, plus suitable top/joggers appropriate to the weather, so please ensure your son or daughter has these items, thank you.  

If you have any concerns or queries, please feel free to speak to me or 

Mr Guy, thank you. 
L LASKEY
Headteacher 
